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R.F.Montgomery

Proration Manager

0il Conservation Commission
Box 2045

Hobbs,New Mexico

Dear Mr. Mcntgomery:

Your letter of August 18,1959 requested a packer
leakage test be run in our Meredith No. 1. This letter is to
confirm our telephone conversation of August 21,1959, that no
packer leskage test is necessary as the well is producing oil
from the casing and gas from the 9 5/8" x 7" casing annulus.
Please find attached Schematic drawing that illustrates the above
situation.

Sincerely Yours,

W@
F. A Wise

District Superintendent
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